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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee held its most recent meeting on 

Tuesday, March 6
th

, from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. in Levinson 40. The charge of AIQ reads: 

1. Ensure accreditation is an on-going process by guiding preparation of the self-evaluation, 

midterm, and follow-up reports. 

2. Review and monitor collection of evidence and progress on Actionable Improvement Plans, 

accreditation recommendations, and institutional effectiveness indicators. 

3. Inform, engage, and involve the college community in accreditation and institutional 

effectiveness. 

4. Review and monitor evaluation activities to ensure they result in integrated, meaningful, and 

sustained college improvement. 

BC has been actively supporting the ACCJC accreditation process. In March, Sonya Christian, 

Lesley Bonds, Jessica Wojtysiak, Bill Moseley, and Don Chrusciel all engaged in evaluation 

visits throughout our region. Bakersfield College will host a team of peer reviewers in October, 

2018. 

 

As part of our effort to promote a climate of continuous improvement, AIQ has opened the 

Spring 2018 Bakersfield College Services Survey to participants. Jason Stratton sent an email 

invitation to the BC_all listserve.  You may access this survey through this link: 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MJNWFW3 

 

The results of this survey will help our institution to identify areas of strength and areas needing 

improvement. This survey will also be used as accreditation evidence. Please take the time to 

share your experience. 

 

Strategic Directions reports are due on April 2
nd

.  The excel spreadsheets were emailed out to 

reporters and are also available through the AIQ website: 

https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/accreditation#sdreports. 

 

Please submit your completed spring Strategic Directions report to 

sdreports@bakersfieldcollege.edu. Remember, this is the final report for the three-year cycle, so 

it is particularly important that we receive your scores.  
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